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Nightly Lane, Ramp Closures on Southbound US-101, State Route 1 

Due to Work on Richardson Bridge Project in Marin County 
Work continues Monday, July 10 through the morning of Saturday, July 15 

 

MARIN COUNTY — Caltrans will continue work on the Richardson Bridge project 

along US-101 southbound in July. Construction for the project will involve the 

replacement of the existing asphalt concrete bridge deck surface with new 

concrete on US-101 at Richardson Bay Bridge in Sausalito and Mill Valley. 

 

As many as two lanes near Richardson Bridge are scheduled to be closed on US-

101 southbound from Monday, July 10 to Friday, July 14 between 5 p.m. and 5 

a.m. the next mornings. At least two lanes will be open for traffic. 

 

From Monday, July 10 through 

Friday, July 14, the 

southbound connector ramp 

from US-101 to State Route 1 

will be closed between 7 p.m. 

and 7 a.m. the next mornings.  

 

The on-ramp to Redwood 

Highway Frontage Road will 

be closed from Monday, July 

10 through Friday, July 14 from 

6 p.m. until 7 a.m. the next 

mornings. 

 

All work is dependent on 

weather. 



  

SB US-101/SR-1 connector ramp detour 

Continue onto US-101 southbound 

Go eastbound on Donahue Street 

Go northbound onto Bridgeway 

Take the on-ramp onto US-101 northbound 

Take the off-ramp to SR-1 (Shoreline Highway) 

 

Redwood Highway/Frontage Road detour 

Take the on-ramp to US-101 northbound 

Take the off-ramp to Tiburon Boulevard 

Go westbound on Tiburon Boulevard 

Loop onto the on-ramp for US-101 southbound 

 

The bicycle lane on the US-101 southbound shoulder will be shut down during 

construction hours. Cyclists can take a detour onto US-101 northbound to 

Frontage Road, turn on Hamilton Drive and then onto the Mill Valley Sausalito 

bike path. Detour signs will be posted. 

 

Residents in the area may experience noise and dust due to the work. 

 

Changeable message and directional signs will be in place to assist motorists 

traveling in the area. The California Highway Patrol (CHP) will be on-site during 

the closures.  

 

Please drive with caution. Slow for the Cone Zone and Be Work Zone 

Alert. Caltrans thanks motorists for their patience while we work to maintain our 

state's highways, bridges, and tunnels.  

   

For 24/7 traffic updates, follow 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBay   

For real-time traffic, click on Caltrans QuickMap: http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/  
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